Meeting Notice

Forest County Board of Adjustment
Friday, November 18th, 2011
Freedom Town Hall, 918 McAurther Trail, Wabeno, WI. 54566
Note:
The Forest County Board of Adjustment will meet in Room 103 of the Forest County Courthouse at 1:00 p.m. They will proceed to the applicant’s site at 2367 Maple Heights Rd, Freedom, WI.  After the site visit, they will convene the regular meeting at 2:00 p.m. in the Freedom Town Hall at 918 McAurther Trail.  

By Order of the Chairman, Ron Tschohl, Chairman, Forest County Board of Adjustment

To: The Property Owners within 300 feet of:

Property owned by Lee Senso
E2389 Nancy Lane

Waupaca, WI.  54981

Legally Described as Section 05, T34N, Range 14E

Parcel Identification No. 0140900000020070000
Town of Freedom, Wisconsin    

Notice of Public Hearing 

The Forest County Board of Adjustment will hold a public hearing on Friday, November 18th, 2011 at 2:00 p.m. to consider the following application for variance:  


Lee Senso applicant for variance to build closer to the OHWM than Section 5 of the Forest County Zoning Ordinance, specifically, that there shall be 75 feet of setback to a structure. 
The Board of Adjustment will tour the site in Freedom on November 18th, 2011, leaving the courthouse at 1:00 p.m.  The above hearing will be held at 2:00 p.m. in the Freedom Townhall located at 918 McAurther Trail. Written and oral testimony will be entered into the record and considered when making the decisions.  All interested persons wishing to be heard are invited to be present or give written testimony at or prior to the hearing.  Original materials may be viewed in the Forest County Zoning Office upon request.

Signed:   Pam LaBine

Forest County Board of Adjustment Clerk

Prior to this hearing, notice was given to the public by posting of notice on the west and east entrance door of the Forest County Courthouse.  The above persons were notified by regular mail.  The media was notified on October 28th, 2011 and the notice was posted to the web on the same day or sooner. 
Every effort will be made to reasonably accommodate persons with special needs. Please contact this office at 715-478-1387 to address your concerns.

